
 

Executive Committee Zoom Meeting 

19th March 2025 

Report 

About the Meeting 

National Association of Street Vendors of India organized its Executive Committee Zoom 

Meeting on 19th March 2025, in which 27 members participated. The meeting started with 

addressing and adopting the agenda by Shri Chandra Prakash Singh.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Agenda of the meeting 

The agenda of the EC Zoom meetings is presented and adopted by the participants.  

 

 

Shri Arbind Singh, National Coordinator of NASVI presented the Coordinator’s PPT 

explaining in detail the activities of NASVI all over the country in 3 months. He also 

emphasized the importance of building the organization and establishing good relations and 

talks with the Nagar Nigam and officers. He recommended forming an expert group to advice 

the organization for the implementation of the act and launching a countrywide campaign for 

vending zones in India. He also added that from 1st April 2025, all the complaints of street 

vendors will be taken by the Street Sathi Application only.  

 



 

Later, Shri Kaniskh Jaiswal presented a report on the Street Sath Application and its 

promotion. NASVI has been working on the application for a long time and now it is among 

the vendors to register and enroll.  

 

State reports were presented by the EC members, Many successes and some challenges & 

issues were also shared in the meeting.  

Shri Mageshwaran from Tamil Nadu shared his state report and suggested that NASVI should 

write letters to officers' training institutes as officers who are appointed in the corporation are 

unaware of NASVI and the Street Vendors Act 2014.  

Shri Rishi Narayan from Varanasi shared his state report and emphasized the importance of 

organization building and they need to take the initiative and raise their voices.  

Smt. Reena Sharma from Assam shared some of the issues street vendors of Assam are facing 

with evictions and lack of vending zones.  

Shri Sanjay Chopra from Uttarakhand shared that the pink vending zone which has been 

dissolved is not working and we need to move to court regarding this matter.  

Other members also shared the activities of their states. Some important suggestions and 

decisions were taken in the meeting.  



 

 

Suggestions from the EC Meeting.  

1. A campaign for the Street Sathi Application should be conducted so it can reach every 

vendor.  

2. VENDINGZONEFORALL, A campaign demanding a vending zone for all will be 

launched in the month of April.  

3. An expert group of academicians, journalists, lawyers, and more stakeholders will be 

formed.  

4. A letter to every Executive Member will be issued by NASVI signifying they are 

NASVI members.  

5. Insurance benefits to vendors will be included in the Street Sathi Application.  

 

Decisions taken in the EC Meeting.  

1. The Annual General Meeting will be conducted in the month of July 2025 

2. From 1st April all complaints will be taken by Street Sathi Application.  

3. The Executive Committee meeting will be held in month of April.  

 

The meeting ended with a lot of learnings and direction, with the president’s remark on how 

important it is to work together. He also mentioned that in times of financial difficulty, the 

members will work and support together to each other.  

 

 


